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       September 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Welcome to Second Grade!  Attached to this sheet you will find a supply 

list and special area schedule.  Students will also be using the blue and white 

Hillside Hawks folders as a Homework Folder to develop and promote 

organizational skills.  The Hillside P.T.O. provides your child’s first folder.  If the 

folder is damaged or lost, a new one may be purchased at the school store. 

 

 One side of the folder will be used for homework assignments and the 

other side for completed and checked work and parent notices.  Please ask to see 

the folder each day and remove notices and papers that have been checked.  We 

request that a parent or guardian sign each homework assignment.   This lets us 

know that you have seen the homework and that it was done at home. 

 

 Please read with your child and discuss the Suggestions for Good Study 

Skills, found on the inside of the folder.  We feel that the use of this Homework 

Folder will promote better study skills, reduce or eliminate confusion regarding 

assignments, and encourage positive attitudes for learning. 

 

 Thank you again for your cooperation.  If you have any questions about the 

Homework Folder, please contact your child’s Core teacher. 

 

       Sincerely, 

        

 

       

       2nd Grade Teachers 

 


